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April is the Month of the Military Child 
and during this month especially, Hunt 
Military Communities celebrates the 
youngest members of our 
communities. The smallest warriors, 
the children, often make some of the 
most significant sacrifices moving from 
state to state, school to school, and 

having parents deployed for long periods, along with many 
other challenges military families face.  We are proud to 
acknowledge and support the tremendous strength and 
resiliency children of our military families display.  This year, 
for the first time, we are launching “Hunt Little Heroes.”  We 
ask that your children share stories of what they think it takes 
to be a hero and how they’ve been a positive influence in their 
community.   Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word 
essay, a video no longer than 2 minutes, or a drawing telling 
their “Hero Story” in their own unique way. For the “younger” 
heroes, a photo with a short blurb may also be submitted.  All 
applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes 
cape and mask. Each selected Hunt Little Hero will act as 
“Hero for the day” at a special celebratory event at their local 
Hunt community in honor of Month of the Military Child.  
Applicants can visit https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/
our-communities to see whether they qualify and to submit 
their story.  From all of us here at HMC, thank you for your 
service and sacrifice. 
 
Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommuniƟes.com 

Our President’s Message 

  Routine and Pre-Maintenance 
Suspension extended 

Out of an abundance of caution, state and federal laws, 
and CDC recommendations, we will be extending our 
response to routine work orders and preventative 
maintenance requests from March 30, 2020 until at least 
Thursday April 30, 2020.  We will continue to keep you 
informed as the situation develops.  If there is an urgent 
or emergency request, we will be asking questions to 
identify any potential risk of exposure to COVID-19 to 
ensure the most appropriate response.   

Contact Information Office 
8550 Edwards St, Del Rio, TX 78840 

Phone: 830-298-1701 • Fax: 830-298-3572 

Facebook: Laughlin Family Housing 

Spring is in the Air 

Mari Cervantes - Community Director 
Jessica Saul - Community Supervisor 
Melinda Velasquez - RSS  
Chelsea Moorhead - RSS 
Gabby Rodriguez - RSS  
Claudia De Leon– QAQC                                                                                       
 
 

Alma Balderas - Maintenance Director 
Joe Arizpe - Maintenance Supervisor 
Gina Genera - Warehouse Tech 
Robert Uribe - Maintenance Tech 
Ivan Muniz - Maintenance Tech 
Omar Argueda –Maintenance Tech 
Alvaro Portillo—Maintenance Tech 

Your Laughlin Family Housing Team 

  Working Remotely 
As many of you already know our Community Center/

Leasing office staff have been working remotely to 
continue to serve you. You can reach us by calling our 
regular office number (830) 298—1701 or by email at 
Laughlin@huntcompanies.com. If you know your RSS 

you can email her directly as well.  

  Ideas for COVID-19 Friendly Fun 
Virtually visit San Antonio’s Doseum, its website has a full 
page dedicated to encouraging kids to explore and learn 
at home. Find DIY activities, art projects, family fitness 
and even a science-based Q&A meant to help children 

understand coronavirus.  

Have a virtual get together with friends. Use video 
chatting apps like Skype, Zoom, Duo, or Facetime to 

spend some face to face time.  


